About right.

are you going to merge with another group, or at least coordinate with them??
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Dennis Hartwick wrote:

Group: Transit/Buses
Members: Dennis Hartwick and Saee Jagtap

The following is a brainstorm of sorts of where we are heading.

Note: We are aware that many of our ideas overlap with other groups (most
notably ports/transportation and land use).  However, we feel that we
cannot adequately address the issue at hand looking exclusively at
transit.  How should we handle this?

  - Creating a regional transit authority (RTA) through the combination of
current agencies – current RTA, LakeTran, NOMBL, CBS, PARTA, etc.  This
agency would be combined with, or work cooperatively with, a regional
transportation agency and a regional land use agency.  The mission of the
new RTA (along with other agencies) would be to plan and provide for
efficient land use and transportation policies and prevent the spread of
unregulated and costly sprawl.  These goals can be achieved through the
creation of transit oriented developments (TODs); implementing minimum
density requirements; and emphasis on rehabilitating current
infrastructure, not creating new (e.g. repairing existing road and rail
rather than building new roads in outlying areas).

  - New road infrastructure would not be allowed to be constructed until
existing infrastructure met a minimum standard (roads and bridges are
graded; I believe Cleveland, maybe all of Cuyahoga County, received a D
for road conditions).  New road infrastructure could also be withheld
until transit meets standards as well.

  - New road/rail infrastructure approval would be based on need of the
region.  For example:
      - If the region is lacking in developable land.
      - Density levels are reaching undesirable levels.
      - Roadway congestion is reaching undesirable levels.
      - Transit routes will be created to link employers with
        employees.
      - Transit routes located to create efficient bidirectional flows.


  - We would be investigating the agencies affected by the creation of a
new RTA - general background, structure, service area, etc.

  - We would also like to investigate examples of others who have gone
before in creating such an agency (Portland, OR, Miami-Dade, FL?).  But
here again, this overlaps with case studies.

Are we on the right track?

Thanks.

